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GOVERNANCE  

The MDHA Executive held 12 meetings over the course of the 2024-25 business year. Specific roles for 

executive members were discussed at the first meeting of the 2024-25 Executive in June 2024 and then 

finalized in July 2024.  Attaining quorum at Executive meetings (2/3 of voting members) was sometimes 

an issue and limited the ability to vote on association business.  On occasion, electronic voting was used 

for time-sensitive matters and the votes were ratified at the next Executive meeting.   

 

TEAM/PLAYER PHOTOS  

The Secretary was again tasked with organizing the MDHA Team and Player Photos.  InAction 

Photography was the chosen vendor. InAction again used the self-booking tool this year which allowed 

team managers to choose a time that was most convenient for their team.  The Photo Day involving 

most MDHA teams was held at the Vernon Community Centre.    

  

CLOSING WORDS 

My term with the MDHA Executive is coming to an end. I would like to acknowledge the countless 

volunteers, including Board members, that provide many hours of their time to ensure that kids in the 

MDHA catchment zone are able to play the best game in the world. Thank you and Go Jets! 

   

Brian Gear  

Secretary  
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